

## CITY OF SANTA CLARA CITY CLERK'S OFFICE



5/4/2010

Mr. David Tobkin Treasurer Santa Clara Chamber of Commerce PAC 1850 Warburton Avenue Santa Clara, CA 95050

Dear Mr. Tobkin,

This letter is to follow-up on conversations between representatives of the Santa Clara Chamber of Commerce Political Action Committee and the City Clerk's Office. It has been confirmed for the City Clerk's Office that your committee is a county committee and not a Santa Clara city committee.

As such, your local filing officer is the County Registrar of Voters. However, it is important to note that in some instances you may be obligated by the Elections Code to file with the City Clerk's Office in the City of Santa Clara.

Please call me at 615-2220 or the FPPC at (866) 275-3772 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Rod Diridon, Jr.,

City Clerk and Auditor